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IMPORTANT DATES

TUESDAY  25th April 
2017

ANZAC DAY PUBLIC HOLIDAY

CHILDREN NOT AT SCHOOL

Monday 24th April 2017
ANZAC Service
2.30 pm - 3.00 pm
*All welcome*

Wednesday 26th April 2017
South Sudanese Parents Meeting
9.00 - 10.00 am 
OLSC Staff Room

Parents & Friends Meeting
7.00 pm - 8.00pm
OLSC Staff Room - All Welcome

Friday 27th April 2017
Playgroup
(Maternal Health Nurse Visit ing)
9.00 am - 10.00 am

Saturday 28th  April 2017
 SESSION 1:
Year 3 Reconciliat ion
10.00 am & 4.00 pm

Saturday 6th May 2017
SESSION 2:
Year 3 Reconciliat ion
10.00 am & 4.00 pm

Who We A re

Let us remember that we are in the holy presence 
of God ?  

 Let us remember that we are in the holy presence 
of each other ?  

 Let us remember that we are in the holy presence 
of ourselves ?  

 Let us take time to STOP and simply breathe ?  

 Let us make the Sign of the Cross slowly and 
mindfully, being aware of the movement of our 
hands and the words that we are saying 

ANZAC BADGES

We are again selling ANZAC 
Badges for 20 cents or 
donation.  They will be available 
on Monday 24th April.

ANZAC DAY SERVICE

We will be holding a whole school ANZAC service 
on Monday commencing at 2.30pm in the Sports 
Centre. All are welcome to attend.

During our Lenten Journey students are contributing any small 
coins they have to add to their Project Compassion Boxes, which 
are placed on our prayer mats each morning. Our updated 
complete collection saw our families raise over $240. Thank-you 
for your generous offerings. 

We will inform you as the year progresses where the Social Justice 
group sends the funds raised over this and next term. 

PROJECT COMPASSION



Thank-you to the families who attended our wonderful evening on Wednesday night. It was great to see 
families talking about past experiences and looking forward to sharing the coming Sacrament for each of our 
students. 

 Please pray for the children, who will make their Sacrament of Penance over the coming 2 weeks. 

RECONCILIATION EVENING

NOTES COMING HOME THIS WEEK :
SENT HOME YESTERDAY:

ELDEST CHILD:

*   School Travel Survey for Parents

YEAR 6:

*  Application for Year 7 2018 Placement Forms

PREP & YEAR 4:

*   Big 5 Sport Flyer

PREP & YEAR 1

*  Melbourne Child Magazine

 TO BE PROVIDED ON SCHOOL STREAM & WEBSITE:

*   Canteen Menu Term 2 2017

 ROYAL CHILDREN'S HOSPITAL FUNDRAISER

Towards the end of Term 2 a fundraiser was held to raise 
money towards the Royal Children's Hospital. 

The sum of $57.25 was raised and we thank  Dela 
McAndrews & Jayda Coombes for organising this event.

At the end of Term 1, the Grade 4 - 6 students 
competed in a Futsal competition.  There were 
17 teams all together of a mixture of boys and 
girls that played against each other in a round 
robin double elimination competition.  All the 
students had a great time playing, using their 
sporting skills to the best of their ability.  They 
showed great sportsmanship, teamwork and 
were all very inclusive of each other.  The 
sports captains created the competition rules 
and helped to run the day smoothly, all 
working together as part of their enquiry unit 
and then umpiring and organising the 
equipment.  We would like to congratulate 
FlyBy Unicorns, NIKE Strike & Pirates for 
coming 1st, 2nd & 3rd. 



We started our PMP program for all Prep 
students. These sessions will be run every 
Thursday morning from 8.55 - 10.25am. All 
students will be required to wear their sports 
uniforms. 

 Thank you to those parents who helped  
during this time (plus set up and pack up). We 
invite any parent that would like to help with 
this program to sign up with their name up and 
contact details on sheet located outside 
teachers main office door in LC1. This is a great 
opportunity to be involved with your child/ren 
in a varied classroom setting.  

Kind Regards 

Jannine Surujpal (PMP Co-Ordinator) 

REMINDER:
 Percept ual Mot or  Program  (PMP) 

WYNDHAM VALE COMMUNITY MASS

Our monthly Wyndham Vale Community Masses 
are held on the first Sunday of each month.  Our 
next mass is on SUNDAY 7TH MAY 2017, 
commencing at 10.00 am in the Sports Centre.  

Come and meet members of the Parish 
Community and catch up with school friends.

Bring a plate to share after Mass with a cuppa.

SCRIPTURE REFLECTIONS

Scripture Reflection: 

Before the hust le and bust le of the 

week takes over, spend some t ime 

reflect ing upon the coming week's 

gospel.

Join us at 2.00 pm on Monday at 

OLSC Primary School for half an 

hour or so of peace and 

contemplat ion.  

Beginning Monday 6th February 

2017.

Enquiries: Please contact Lou, 

ST. ANDREW?S FAIR COMMITTEE has 
vacancies available for the positions of 
Assist ant  Treasurer , St alls 
Coordinat or  and the newly created 
role of Social Media Coordinat or .  
Please contact the Parish Office if you 
are interested in any of these 
positions.  A description of the 
positions is available from the Parish 
Office on request (other than for Social 
Media Coordinator which needs to be 
discussed at the next Fair Committee 
meeting).  Thank you .

CSEF APPLICATION FORMS

If you hold a current Health Care Card, you may 
be entitled to receive the Camps, Sports, 
Excursion Fund grant of $125.00 per child.  

Applications close of 1 June 2017.

Please contact the office for an Application Form.


